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Dear Governor Brown,

I am writing to ask that you fully fund POP 108.  It is critical. Your
Recommend Budget will compromise ODFW's
ability to do instream flow studies to determine flow needs of fish.

The Oregon Department of Fish and Wildlife is doing a lot of excellent
work to give Oregon fish the best chance to thrive in a future that
looks increasingly chaotic for natural systems. Protecting water in our
streams provides a very valuable service to all Oregonians.

Thank you,

Sincerely,
Janet Walker (a native Oregonian)!
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